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Teachers vs. Harlem Wizards 
 

 
 
BCMS teachers along with other district 
teachers and staff come out to 
support the Branchburg Board of 
Education by getting crushed by the 
Harlem Wizards in front of a sell out 
crowd! 
 
 

Social Studies 
 

 
 
Students in 8th grade Social Studies 
created colonial resistance 

propaganda to protest British actions 
during the Revolutionary War.  Students 
explained British laws like the Tea Act 
and the Stamp Act and created posters, 
songs, and videos, urging colonists to 
oppose the British and start an 
American Revolution.  
 
 

RVCC Service Award  
 

 
 
RVCC presented BCMS with a service 
award.  Our school provided service 
learning opportunities to RVCC students 
in a guided study program by providing 
them opportunities to work with our 
classroom teachers.   
 
 

BCMS Spelling Bee 

Congratulations to ALL the students 

who participated in the BCMS Spelling 

Bee. Over 70 students took the 

qualifying test on January 21 for a place 



in the School Finals. Sixteen students 

qualified for the final round which will be 

held on Friday, January 29, 2016. 

 

Our School Finalists include: 

8th Graders  Matt Cianfaro, Katie 

Dailey, Ananya Gandhi, Anil Kamdar, 

Jeffrey Pan  

7th Graders Anika Chugh, Kyle Kelly, 

Kylee Monaghan, Jason Seeley  

6th Graders Andrew Dailey, Amogh 

Daksh, David Frankel, Shiven 

Joshi, Brendan Lanka, Jinshik Lee, and 

Derek Yuan  

The top TWO school winners will 

represent BCMS at the Somerset 

County Spelling Spectacular at 

Montgomery High School in March. Our 

finalists will compete against the 

winners from 14 other Somerset County 

schools for a chance to go the Scripps 

National Spelling Bee in Washington, 

DC and a $50,000 scholarship. 

 

C-SPAN Student Cam Contest 

Ten eighth grade student teams 

submitted their documentaries to the C-

SPAN Student Cam Contest this 

Wednesday. Students researched and 

created 5-7 minute videos on the topic, 

"What’s the issue YOU most want 

candidates to discuss during the 2016 

presidential campaign?"  Issues covered 

by students included: 

Education & Standardized Testing 

Alternative Energy 

Education & Bullying 

Homelessness & Poverty 

Education & Early Childhood 

Mental Health Acceptance and Funding 

Foreign Policy & Terrorism 

Second Amendment & Legal Ownership 

of Guns 

Immigration & Humanitarianism for 

International Refugees 

 

Student films included original footage 

from C-SPAN and why the issue 

requires serious consideration. In 

addition, students were challenged to 

include current research about the 

issue, what will happen if the issue is 

not addressed and a proposal of how 

the problem could be addressed. Middle 

School entries will be judged nationally 

against all of their peers from across the 

country and will be announced in 

March. With cash prizes totaling 

$100,000, C-SPAN awards prizes to 

150 student documentaries, and 53 

teacher advisers!  Good luck and 

#BravoBBurg! 

 

http://patch.com/new-jersey/bridgewater/bee-there-sclsnj-bee-spectacular-0
http://patch.com/new-jersey/bridgewater/bee-there-sclsnj-bee-spectacular-0
http://www.studentcam.org/
http://www.studentcam.org/


Mrs. Heaney’s Students Study 

Heredity In Science 

 

This week in Mrs. Heaney's science 

classes, students were modeling the 

process of heredity.  Groups were given 

a chart of traits that a "Mom" and a 

"Dad" have.  From this chart, the 

students were able to "flip" for the traits 

that would be passed down to an 

offspring.  Once all the traits were 

determined, students then made the 

offspring using Microsoft Word.  It was a 

fun project and it demonstrated all the 

variations heredity causes in life (even 

from a single set of parents).   

 

BCMS'Perfect Storm! 

 
 
If you have not submitted a snowflake, 
please feel free to make one over the 
weekend and bring it in on Monday.  
 

BCMS Basketball Win! 

 

Branchburg boys basketball team wins 

an exciting game against J.P. Case (55-

51) 

 

No Name Calling This Week 

 

6th grade Team building activity 

Throughout the United States, schools 

recognized “No Name Calling” week.  

On January 22, 2016, 6th graders met in 

the Media Center. We started by 

viewing a video titled “Don’t Laugh at 

Me” performed by Peter, Paul and Mary.  

Ask your 6th graders who the people in 

the video represented and ask them to 

sing the song.  

The discussion of the video led to an 

activity “Cross the Line”.  Students   

listened to a statement and if they 

experienced what was stated they 

crossed the line.  Students were asked 

to observe who crossed the line with 

them and how it felt to cross the line. 



At the end of the activity the following 

statement was read to the students, 

“When you crossed the line, that didn’t 

make you any less deserving of respect 

and caring.  In fact, many of those times 

were probably when you needed 

respect and caring the most.  It is 

important to know that our differences 

do not cause us to hurt one another.  

For many of us, it takes courage to 

cross the line.  Lots of us crossed the 

line many times.  Everyone here knows 

what it feels like to get hurt or to see 

someone hurt.” 

Donna Cardamone- 6th Grade Social 

Worker Counselor 

 

In Art This Week 
 

 
 
Anna Miltner working on her watercolor 
inspired self-portrait. 
 

 

Sammy Neske's graffiti still-life drawing. 

 

 

Kylie McLaughlin working on her 

independent study pastel Octopus 

drawing. 


